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10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SW1A 2AA
www.gov.uk/NumberlQ

From The Direct Communications Unit 29 March 2016

Mr George McDonic MBE
1 Old Smithy Cottage
Alton Priors

Marlborough

Wiltshire

SN8 4JX

Dear Mr McDonic MBE

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to
thank you for your recent correspondence.

Mr Cameron very much appreciates your taking
the time and trouble to share your views with

him.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer



